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Superintendent’s Message​ from Mrs. Dottie Heusman 
 
Social and Emotional Learning.  How Important is it for OUR Students? 
Social and emotional learning (SEL) is something that is in the news on a daily basis in the educational field.                                       
Articles are written continually about how schools can help students be successful in this area. But often                                 
parents and patrons don’t understand what SEL is. According to the Collaborative for Academic, Social and                               
Emotional Learning (CASEL), “SEL is the process through which children and adults acquire and effectively                             
apply the knowledge, attitudes, and skills necessary to understand and manage emotions, set and achieve                             
positive goals, feel and show empathy for others, establish and maintain positive relationships, and make                             
responsible decisions.”  When I read this definition I think, that’s how people deal with life and succeed!  
  
Schools are no longer just a place for kids to learn knowledge about various subject areas. They are now a                                       
place to learn about working with others, forming positive relationships, makes good choices, becoming a                             
well informed citizen, being able to handle everything that life deals them, and the list goes on and on. As a                                         
school staff we believe strongly in helping kids to become well-rounded individuals. We take time to train                                 
staff members on helping kids in these areas. We teach social-emotional curriculum materials to our                             
elementary students. We provide daily support to students as needed to handle life’s challenges. We also                               
contract through outside agencies to give students one-on-one support for challenges they are facing.                           
Sometimes what we think is a little challenge is a big challenge to an individual.   
  
Sterling Public Schools believes in educating the Whole Child…Each child, in each school, in our                             
communities deserves to be healthy, safe, engaged, supported, and challenged. We will continue to do                             
everything we can to make each child successful in all areas of their life!   
 
Board of Education News 
The Board of Education met for the regular board meeting on September 5, 2018. Items discussed and                                 
action taken included: 
➢ Jenna Sedivy presented information to the board about flexible seating and reading in kindergarten. 
➢ Approved the 2018-2019 Tax Request and 2018-2019 Budget. The levy amounts set for the 2018-2019                             

school year were: .0869298 general fund; .049544 special building fund; .058866 bond fund, and                           
.031943 for QCPUF fund.  Total is $1.009651.  This is a slight decrease from last year’s levy amounts.   

➢ Authorized Kim Harms, new Bookkeeper to access Bank records and accounts 
➢ Approved on second reading board policies; 3003.1 bidding for construction, remodeling, repair or                         

related projects financed with federal funds, 3004 General purchasing and procurement, & 3004.1 Fiscal                           
Management for purchasing and procurement using federal funds. 

 



 

The Board of Education will conduct a special meeting to interview potential                       
candidates to fill the board vacancy.  This meeting will be on Thursday, September 27 @ 7:00 p.m. 
The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be on Tuesday, October 9 @ 7:30 p.m.  
 

For Sale:  2003 Dodge Caravan Grand Sport Van, Light Blue color, 165,990 miles.  Submit sealed bid 
to Dottie Heusman, Superintendent, Sterling Public Schools, 250 Main Street, Sterling, NE  68443 by 

October 11, 2018.  For inspection please stop by the Main Office at School. 

 

From the Principal’s Desk: 
 
Hopefully you have been able to catch one of our football or volleyball games that has been live streamed on                                       
YouTube. It has been a rocky start to this endeavor, but we are working hard on getting all the kinks out. We                                           
do run into the issue of schools not having WiFi available at their football fields and sometimes it just plain                                       
doesn’t work. Since we use a free iPad app and a free streaming service there are always going to be issues we                                           
run into. Please subscribe to our YouTube Channels (volleyball - ​https://bit.ly/2DgFyaV & football -                           
https://bit.ly/2Nu0HDa​) to stay up-to-date with our fall streaming events. In the future we will be stream                               
our basketball games and hopefully concerts and other events as well.  
 
Now that parent-teacher conferences are over, I hope you have had a chance to talk with the teacher(s) of                                     
your student. If you missed conferences and would like an update, please feel free to email your teachers or                                     
give me a call/email and we can give you a progress update for your student. Also, we will be working                                       
diligently to update parent email address so that we can add those to Google Classroom so you can receive                                     
email updates about your students’ classes. When you receive your email from Google Classroom you can set                                 
it to get daily or weekly updates on your student. These emails will contain any missing work, upcoming                                   
work, and class activity. If you are not for sure if we have the email you want updates sent to, please contact                                           
me via phone or email and I will help you get set up! 
 
We still ask that you not step out on the playing floor with street shoes so we can keep the floor looking great!                                             
As always be sure to follow us on our social media accounts. You can check us out on instagram and twitter                                         
at @spsjetpride and on Facebook at the Sterling Public Schools page.  - Mr. Harrington 

 

âǅņƶƂūƋş ¢ņǅ dƓƓǅķěƂƂ ñƲĿěǅņʸ
 
HIGH SCHOOL JUNIOR VARSITY  
âǅņƶƂūƋş ʂʁ ʩ âǅʘ NĿǢěƶĿ ʂ ¢ƓŧƋƼƓƋʩ=ƶƓĹž ɿʂ ʩ âǅņƶƂūƋş ɾɼʸ
âǅņƶƂūƋş ʃʃ ʩ ĈěƂǅŧūƂƂ ɾʃ âǅņƶƂūƋş ɿʄ ʩ ØěǢƋņņ ?ūǅǨ ɾɼʸ
nǋƉƲŧƶņǨʞ§ūƋĿƼņǨ nƓƂǨ děƉūƂǨ ʁʁ ʩ âǅņƶƂūƋş ʁɾ âǅņƶƂūƋş ʀɾ ʩ EƓƶĹŧņƼǅņƶ ʃʸ
něƶǡěƶĿ ʂʄ ʩ âǅņƶƂūƋş ɿʂ 

 




